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Comments: | support this withdrawal from the Black Hills because we need to protect the natural environments
we have, as more and more are being destroyed. We especially should protect Native American lands like this,
as the Black Hills are sacred lands of the Lakota, taken illegally in the late 1800s. This site is close to the Pine
Ridge Reservation, where my grandmother lived, and where our family lives. Pine Ridge is the poorest Native
American reservation in the US, so releasing their sacred lands is just one way we can help.



